CITY OF HOT SPRINGS

SPRINGS el
_ - Utilities Department
780 Adams Street
L ARKANSAS— Hot Springs, Arkansas 71901
September 15, 2023 VIA Email

Leslie Allen-Daniel

Enforcement Analyst — Water Division

Arkansas Energy & Environment — Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

RE: City of Hot Springs Utilities
Permit No. AR0033880 / AFIN 26-00145
Progress Report — Hot Springs Creek Pump Station

Dear Ms. Allen-Daniel,

There are no changes in this report. All manholes in the affected area near the Hot Springs Creek Pump Station have
been raised to proper grade. New pumps have been ordered. The lead time was 55 weeks, which would make
anticipated delivery late in the first quarter of 2024. Crist Engineers is preparing bid specifications for installation of the
pumps and check valves. The bids will be scheduled closer to the time of delivery of equipment. The rebuilt bar screen
was damaged in shipping. The manufacturer has to replace a beam. Odor control is still under consideration and pending
installation of new pumps.

There were no manhole overflows in August.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at mledbetter@cityhs.net.

Monty Ledbetter
Utilities Director

cc: City of Hot Springs - Bill Burrough, City Manager; Denny McPhate, Deputy City Manager; Harold Mauldin,
Wastewater Facilities Operations Manager; Todd Piller, Capital Project Manager;
Consultants - Craig Johnson, Crist
Arkansas Energy & Environment Division of Environmental Quality — Alan York, Associate Director




